MEM

Caring for Wisconsin since 1967

1-800-327-5608 CTTY OF MILWAUKFF

2005 NOV 23 PM 3: 34

RONALO D. LEONHARDT CITY CLERK

November 23, 2005

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk City of Milwaukee 200 East Wells Street Room 205 Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3567

Dear Mr. Leonhardt,

Yvonne Larsen President

Linda Wiedmann, E.M.T. General Manager

William C. Haselow, M.D. Medical Director (ALS)

David Connell, E.M.T. Director of Marketing

Joan Plant Manager - Billing Office

Christine Zoltowski, R.N.
Nurse Coordinator

This letter is to notify the City of Milwaukee that Meda-Care Ambulance has no objection to the extension of the current service plan, which was decided at a meeting of the Ambulance Services Board on October 25, 2005. We are indeed interested in continuing our participation in the City of Milwaukee Emergency Medical System, serving the sector listed as Service Area #2.

This letter is being sent to you for clarification purposes, even though ambulance certification has not yet been completed, as required under ordinance 75-15-13, B-1.

If you have any questions, I may be contacted at 414-342-6389.

Sincerely,

Linda Wiedmann General Manager

Director of Operations

General Office: 2515 W. Vliet Street, Milwaukee, WI 53205 • 414-342-4444

Patient Accounts Office: 4935 W. Forest Home Avenue, Milwaukee, WI 53219 • 414-327-1029

www.meda-care.com